
St Mary’s 20mph Trial Consultation Report 

 The TTS Public Consultation on the 20mph trial through St Mary’s Village received 13 

responses.  All responses were from residents of the area, or from parishioners of St Mary.  

 The majority of respondents (77%) agreed that the proposed trial 20mph zone would be 

beneficial to the parish, whilst a minority (23%) suggested that the trial was unnecessary and that 

other factors should be considered to control speed before reducing speed limits. 

 

 One repeated view was that the current traffic calming measures have in fact worsened the 

situation.  Several comments were also received regarding the extension of the zone to the parish 

boundary.  15% of respondents suggested that policing was crucial to ensure the speed limits would 

be enforced.  Those who disagreed suggested that there were more important factors, such as 

upkeep of road surfaces and the provision of pavements. 

Summary: 

• 77% agreed with the trial; 23% disagreed. 

• There was a general consensus that the traffic calming measures should be removed owing 

to their ineffectiveness. 

• Enforcement, suggestions of other measures needed and the view that other changes 

should be made before lowering speed limits were amongst the other concerns raised. 
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Would a 20mph trial speed limit be accepted?


